
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week Commencing Monday 7 July 
 

Monday � Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (to School) 

� Bellevue Pastoral Governance Meeting. 

 
Tuesday � Nursery End of Year Party Day  

� Bellevue Group Education Director, Steven Wade, will visit Forest 

with Bellevue North Headteachers from Brabyns, Edenhurst and 

Forest Park Prep Schools 

� Writer of the Year Assembly 

� Mr Rimmer will take part in First Aid Training 

� Whole Class Year 6 Leavers Cricket and Rounders Tournament v 

Forest Park Prep Year 6 Leavers as part of last Games lesson 

(pupils only). 

  

Wednesday  � Speech Night, Wythenshawe Forum (18:00 – 19:15) LATE STAY 

CLOSED, NO EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS, Sibling Stay on as usual.  

 
Thursday � Summer House Point Winners Treat Activity 

� No Year 5 Late Class. 

 
Friday   � Last Day of Term 

� Year 6 Leavers’ Breakfast (8:40) and Assembly (9:15) 

� NO SWIMMING  

� Year 6 (Final!) Home Time (14:45) 

� SCHOOL CLOSES FOR SUMMER HOLIDAYS (15:10) (Nursery – 

Year 5) NO LATE STAY, NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS. 
 

 

Diary Dates  
for future School 
Events and Parents 
Association Events  

� 2 September – School Opens (Whole School) (8:40), 

PA Welcome Back Coffee Morning – All Welcome (School 

Hall/Front Lawn) (8:40) 
� 5 September – Year 2 Staircase House Trip 

 



 
 
 
 
 

� Late September – Goats arrive! 

 

 

A reminder that all our school dates are available on the e-calendar via the school website 

Information  

� Screw Top Water Bottle Lids – These are now available from the school office or to order 

on Magicbooking, please also email the office if you order via Magicbooking. 
 

 

Letters Added to iParent App (Parent Portal) this Week  

� PA Nearly New Uniform Sale (Whole School) 

� Speech Night Information 2025 (Kindergarten – Year 6) 

 
If your child is taking part in an individual event, an email will be sent to parents via iSAMS. 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Nursery Lavinia 

Kindergarten Sophia 

Reception Ariyon 

Year 1 Elon 

Year 2 Lara 

Year 3 All of Year 3 

Year 4 All of Year 4 

Year 5 All of Year 5 

Year 6 George and Harrison 

      

  Camembear Awards   Artists of the Week           Musicians of the Week 

Nursery George Upper School  Sebastian 

 

 (Year 5) 

Upper 

School  

All Upper School 

for the  

Summer Show Kindergarten Amelia 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Reception Mia Lower School Cass 

 

(Year 2) 

Lower 

School  

No Award this 

Week 

Year 1 Sebastian  

 

Quick Links to our Website 

Nursery and Kindergarten News Click here 

Letters sent home Click here 

Chef Simon’s Menus Click here 

School Policies and Procedures  Click here 

Extra Curricular Clubs Click here 

Soccerwise Holiday Club Click here 

 

Forest Good Wishes 

� Summer Show Charity Donation – We are delighted to make a donation of £300 to The Little 

Green Sock Company from advertising placed in this year’s Summer Show programme. 

� Goodbye and Good Luck! – We wish all our Year 6 pupils a very sad goodbye and the very 

best of luck in their new schools in September. Stay in touch! 

� Summer Holidays - Have a most wonderful holiday break and we look forward to welcoming 

our Foresters and families back to another fantastic year in September.  
 

 

 

https://www.forestschool.co.uk/parent-area/early-years-newsletter
https://www.forestschool.co.uk/parent-area/letters-home
https://www.forestschool.co.uk/parent-area/lunch-menu
https://www.forestschool.co.uk/admissions/policies-and-procedures
https://www.forestschool.co.uk/extra-curricular/clubs-and-activities
https://bookings.soccerwise.co.uk/

